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Canyonville Adventist Elementary School News 

February Ski Lessons at Mt Ashland- Again this year CAES’ older students (11 
of them) will have the opportunity to have 4 Ski Lessons at Mt. Ashland at 
greatly reduced rates but it still is expensive!  Like last year we are trying 
to raise enough money so each student can participate in this great op-
portunity.  If you would like to help, please contact Laura 1-541-415-1326 
or mark your tithe envelope with CAES Ski Lessons.  Thank you for your 
support! 

Capital Improvements - CAES is needing to raise funds to do some major capi-
tal improvements on the school including stuccoing the school, installing 
new gutters, purchasing new playground equipment.  Quotes we’ve re-
ceived, put the figure at about $50,000.  Every little bit helps!  If you 
would like to donate, you can give a direct donation to the school or you 
can donate in your tithe envelope, marking “School Improvement Project” 
on the envelope.  Thank you for your dedication to Adventist Education. 

  Fundraising for CAES Budget  

 Krispy Kreme Fundraiser - Our next Krispy Kreme Fundraiser is  
Friday, December 1 from 8:00 am to sold out.  Join us at Oregon 
Sunshine & Tractor Supply. 

 Recycling - We’d love everyone’s help in making this a big year.  Our goal is to 
raise $4500 in cash redemptive recyclables this year!  You can find 
the blue collection bags in the Lobby and then bring the full bags  to 
the school or you can take them to Bottle Drop in Roseburg.  We ap-
preciate all who have contributed.  

 Our Veggie Food Store -  Our shelves are stocked with the new shipment! 
Our Veggie Food Store will be open on Wednesdays from 4:00 –
4:30 pm. Please contact Kim –1-541-261-5847 or it is really helpful 
if you email your order, then Kim can have it ready for you when 
you arrive– caesveggiefood@gmail.com.  

 

CASA Pajama Drive– CASA’s annual pajama drive for children in the Foster 

System has begun!  Please bring your new donated pajamas and place them in 
the donation box in the foyer.  Thank you!          

Liam’s New Address: 
Ernest Minor # 136581 

Yazoo County Correctional Facility 

154 Roosevelt Hudson Drive 

Yazoo City, MS  39194 

Over→  

      
  

     

Things to Look Forward to in 2023 

November 18 - Milo Harvest Party - Saturday evening from 6-9 pm, Milo is having 
their Harvest party.  Please join us in the fun. 
 

November 22 - Prayer Meeting - Join us every Wednesday at 7:00 pm as we will 

be reading and discussing the Book of Luke. Please join us! 

November 23 - Happy Thanksgiving!! 
 
 

 

Nadia Reyna’s Bake Sale for her Mission Trip to the Philippines 

Help support Nadia’s Mission Trip to the Philippines!!  She is having a bake sale 
and you can find Order Forms in the foyer or talk to Alex or Monica Reyna.  Orders 
are due by November 18. 
 

 

God’s Closet - God’s Closet will again be distributing free children’s clothing on 

Sunday, December 17, 11:00—3:00 pm.  But there is so much to do to get ready!  If 
you would like to help, they are working on Wednesdays from 1:00 to 3:00 pm.  
It’s great fun helping our sister church! 
 

Church Improvement Fundraising - The Church Board has approved replac-

ing the church’s current Heating System.  The new unit will be both a heating sys-
tem and an air conditioning unit.  The church has received substantial donations 
toward this upgrade but there is about $30,000 which we will still need to fund-
raise.  If you are interested in helping your church with this project, please contrib-
ute by marking your Tithe Envelope “Church Heating Project”.  Thank you so much 
for your part in this improvement.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Canyonville Member-care Ministry (CMM) 

 

God asks the church to be a community of people sharing a common 

purpose and fellowship, continually growing in faith and in the knowledge of the 

Son of God. Paul describes the church as “his body, the fullness of him who filleth 

every thing in every way” (Eph. 1:22). 

In the church we are specifically asked to “bear one another’s bur-

dens” (Gal. 6:12) and “encourage one another” (I Thess. 5:11). People come to the 

church because they believe that in the body of Christ they will be cared for, chal-

lenged to grow and supported in their times of difficulty. A church faithful to the 

Bible is a caring church. It is a church that plans to care for its members and visi-

tors. One way to do this is by taking time to visit one another. 

The purpose of this ministry is to provide care for each of our members, 

attendees and those who are not attending (able or not).  If you or someone you 

know could use a visit from a fellow-believer here at Canyonville, then you can do 

the following: 

Call the Prayer Chain Coordinator & request prayer or a visit (see the 

number in the bulletin or email Betty at BettyStein-

bach@hotmail.com).  Please let Betty know if you would like a visit. 

Call the Church Office and request a visit (541) 839-6190 or send an email 

to: canyonville.adventist@gmail.com 

Get in touch so we can help care for and encourage one another! 
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